
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent 

Townsquare License, LLC (“Townsquare”), licensee of W240DH, Augusta, Maine 
(Facility ID No. 141380) , hereby requests an extension of its Special Temporary Authority 
(“STA”) for W240DH to remain silent (LMS File No. 0000214585).  

W240DH went silent on May 1, 2023, after its primary station, WJZN(AM), Augusta, 
Maine (Facility ID No. 52604), went silent due to economic conditions in the market.  On May 
8, 2023, Townsquare filed a Request for Silent STA for W240DH, which was granted on May 
12, 2023. 

Since the grant of W240DH’s STA, economic conditions in the market have continued to 
prevent WJZN and W240DH from resuming operations.  Accordingly, Townsquare hereby 
requests an extension of W240DH’s STA to remain silent through May 1, 2024 – the one-year 
anniversary of the date on which the station went silent.


